K11BX-D, Sutherlin, OR
Facility ID No. 34403

Notice of Suspension of Operation and Silent STA Request

Oregon TV License Company, LLC (“Oregon TV”), the licensee of television translator station K11BX-D,
Sutherlin, Oregon, hereby notifies the Commission that on May 29, 2022, Oregon TV suspended K11BX-
D’s operations. Oregon TV is in the process of installing a new transmitter for the station, but has
encountered a compatibility issue with its existing antenna system. Oregon TV is working diligently with
the antenna manufacturer to find a solution and resume the facility’s operations as quickly as possible.
In the meantime, Oregon TV respectfully requests an STA to remain silent until the problem is resolved.



